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								LYMINGTON, HANTS

								14th Feb ‘60

My dear Brigadier,

Thank you so much for your lovely Christmas card. I suppose it was that wretched Printer’s (sic) strike that delayed delivery of them. It caused havoc with the publisher’s (sic) programmes and it will be months yet before they get properly straight.

It may interest you to know that I always keep our most colourfull (sic) cards, and only last month I sorted out the best from 10 years collection and pasted them up on the walls of our spare bathroom; among them the lovely one of yourself in full uniform inspecting the Yeomen of the Guard.

My wife and I are off to Greece, Crete and Rhodes on the 24th for about 5 weeks, but later in the year we would love to pay you another visit. 

With kindest remembrances to your wife and children, and all good wishes for 1960.

Dennis Wheatley
